
Spend three months in the
academic year 2024/25 
as an 

Academic Volunteer 
at the
North Academy of World 
Languages, Huntersville, NC.



Pay for your flight 
only. 

Board and lodging
are free!



For further details, 
o please contact your 

study abroad advisor, 
Dr Martin Windisch,
and follow the link:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ddNWMlyJbslZvKK8wBgACTxu_pAmm_Ur/view


